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REMINDER! 

THERE IS CURRENTLY NO UNIFORM DRESS 
REQUIREMENT FOR STUDENTS. AT THE JULY 

26, 2021 AND AUGUST 9, 2021 BOARD 
MEETINGS, THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
APPROVED A REVISED STUDENT DRESS 

CODE POLICY THAT ELIMINATED THE 
SECTION ON UNIFORM REQUIREMENTS.  
THIS POLICY WILL CONTINUE TO STAY   

IN PLACE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

SAT 
TEST
The SAT will be given at Anson High School on the following 

dates for the 2025-2026 school year:   

OCT. 4, 2025  •  NOV. 8, 2025  •  MARCH 14, 2026
Please note that the SAT is now digital.


